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I totally oppose the rate increase in the Shiloah Falls Residential area from the existing 20.03
to 86.64 per 3000 gallons. That is a 400% increase. REALLY ?, I understand a small increase
in the 5-10% range but 400%. This is not good for the Citizens of Hardin County and the State
of Tennessee.

I am asking the Comission to Vote NO to the Limestone Utilities request.

Thank you

Bo Bosi





